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 1. QUESTION SUBMITTED BY:  Councillor M Lapsa 

 
TO BE ANSWERED BY:  Councillor P Hetherton, Cabinet Member for City 

Services    

 TEXT OF QUESTION: 

 
“Can the cabinet member tell us what the clean-up cost of fly tipping was for 
the period 2021 to 2023?”  
 
Answer: 
 

 
 

 
 

 2. QUESTION SUBMITTED BY:  Councillor G Ridley 

 
TO BE ANSWERED BY:  Councillor G Duggins, Cabinet Member for Policy 

and Leadership    

 TEXT OF QUESTION: 

 

“Could the Cabinet Member for Policy and Leadership tell us when he expects 
the independent evaluation into the City of Culture year to be published?” 

 

Answer: 

 
The release of the final evaluation report for Coventry UK City of Culture 2021 
is now expected to be in the first week of October 2023.  

 

 
 

 3. QUESTION SUBMITTED BY:  Councillor S Keough 

 
TO BE ANSWERED BY:  Councillor P Hetherton, Cabinet Member for City 

Services     

 TEXT OF QUESTION: 

 
“Could the Cabinet Member explain to residents on Bennetts Road in Bablake 
Ward why they have not had their bins collected for over three weeks?”. 



 
Answer:  
 
Bennetts Road South currently has roadworks on it with traffic lights. There are 
approximately 14 properties that are adversely affected by the roadworks, the 
properties on the east side of the road are fenced off by the roadworks, and the 
west side is being used by all the traffic. 
 
Stopping the truck in the roadworks would be unsafe for our operatives, and 
there are very few suitable areas to pull over without causing issues. 
 
The traffic lights run from Sandpits Lane up to around number 93d.  
 
The road works are scheduled for completion in mid-June. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


